
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Public hearing needed
Date: Thursday, May 26, 2016 10:59:00 AM

Amy,

Ms. Kuff is requesting a public hearing. Please see below. Thanks.

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

-----Original Message-----
From: Kate Kuff [mailto:katekuff@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 10:54 AM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: Public hearing needed

I live at the headwaters of the Buffalo National River. I moved there for the serenity, beauty, and
unspoiled natural areas. I am greatly concerned with the hog farm in Newton County and all of the
waste it is producing. I believe in small family farms and this is not small!! There is too much waste for
this delicate karst topography to handle and the waste and bacteria WILL end up in the river and
people's drinking water. I say no to requesting any more space to store or spread this toxic and smelly
stuff. They need a public hearing so neighbors and scientist can openly voice their opinions about this
operation and wanting to curtail further expansion. Thank you.
Sincerely,
Kate Kuff
HC 33 Box 40K
Pettigrew AR 72752
Newton County AR land owner for 34years and member of the National Bike Patrol for the Upper Buffalo
Mountain Bike Trail near Red Star AR.

Sent from my iPhone
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